Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, May 19, 2010 10:21 AM

To: 'Elena Manzo'

Cc: msepehr@somaenv.com

Subject: RE: 557 Merrimac Street, Oakland, CA 94612

Perhaps | should hold off on my questions until | get to the end of the report but the second section on monitoring wells
says there were 3 wells installed. | don’t see the borings in your closure summary nor do | see any groundwater
monitoring reports. Were groundwater monitoring wells installed at the site? Are there any monitoring reports? Can
you please upload any reports that are not present on our website to our ftp site. | will hold off on reviewing this until
we receive all of the reports. (It also doesn’t appear that a tank removal report is on file, either.) You can access our
files through this link: http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm

Thank you,

Barbara Jakub

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 4:45 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: msepehr@somaenv.com

Subject: FW: 557 Merrimac Street, Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Barbara,

It was very nice talking to you. Attached please find a copy of the closure summary in Word. Please do not hesitate to call
me at (925) 734-6400, if you have questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Elena K. Manzo

Senior Project Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering
Phone:(925)734-6400
Fax:(925)734-6401

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 4:14 PM

To: 'barbara.jakub@acgov.org’

Subject: 557 Merrimac Street, Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Barbara,

Per your request, attached please find the case closure summary for 557 Merrimac Street, uploaded to Geotracker on
December 10, 2009. Please do not hesitate to call me or Mansour Sepehr at (925) 734-6400, if you have questions or
comments.

Sincerely,

Elena K. Manzo

Senior Project Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering
Phone:(925)734-6400
Fax:(925)734-6401



